
Minutes	of	the	
Vitalization	Task	Force	

Enrollment	Management	Workgroup	
December	5th,	2016	

Sullivan	Room-	MLK	Union	
	
Present:		Greta	Dieter,	Paul	Johnston,	Josh	Norman,	and	Jody	Stone	(chair)	
	
Jody	Stone	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	3:04pm.	
	

• The	group	reviewed	notes	and	conversations	about	the	final	rankings	for	the	final	report	
	

• The	draft	of	recommendations	was	also	edited,	with	comments	added	as	well	as	
clarification	in	other	areas.	

	
• The	group	reviewed	the	rankings,	held	discussion,	and	reserved	any	further	changes	to	

be	made	on	Thursday	and	the	following	week	leading	up	to	the	final	recommendation’s	
due	date.	
	

• The	group	will	continue	to	work	on	the	final	recommendations	for	the	Vitalization	
project.	
	

• The	group	will	meet	this	Thursday,	December	8th	at	8am	in	McAfee.	
	
The	meeting	adjourned	at	3:40pm.	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Respectfully	submitted,	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Greta	Dieter	


